
 

 

 

July 2017 

Dear Parents 

The Parents and Friends Association of Sponne (PFA) run a membership club, the Treasure 
Trove,  for supporters, whereby for a £12 annual membership you can be entered into a 
monthly draw with a chance to win a prize - currently £30.  Many thanks to the parents who 
already are members and support us! 

If you wish to join the Treasure Trove for the coming academic year (Sept 17- Aug 18) you 
can now pay via the TSCO school shop via the Sponne school website - look for it at the very 
bottom of the items list, below the trips and events! Membership for one year is £12 but if 
you fancy a bargain you can sign up for the next 5 years in one payment of £50.   

We will increase the prize fund in September if we have more members so please spread 
the word!   The option to pay via TSCO will close on September 30th for this coming year. 

Many thanks for reading this, we hope that you will consider joining us, and good luck in the 
draw if you do! 

  

PFA Volunteers 

 


